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The Children of Atomic Bomb Survivors
Steven Magee received a biologically toxic electromagnetic radiation
exposure in 2009. This led to the realization that he had been
displaying the symptoms of low level radiation sickness for many
years. This book documents his journey into the radiation sickness
condition of Electromagnetic Hypersensitivity and the many steps that
he took to cure it.

Level 7
If you liked Dune, Atlantis Gene and Star Wars—you will love the book
Battlefield Earth! In the year A.D. 3000, Earth is a dystopian
wasteland, plundered of its natural resources by alien conquerors
known as Psychlos. Fewer than thirty-five thousand humans survive in a
handful of communities scattered across the face of a post-apocalyptic
Earth. From the ashes of humanity rises a young hero, Jonnie Goodboy
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Jonnie unlocks the mystery of humanity’s demise and unearths a crucial
weakness in their oppressors. Spreading the seeds of revolt, Jonnie
and a small band of survivors pit their quest for freedom in an allout rebellion that erupts across the continents of Earth and the
cosmic sprawl of the Psychlo empire. For the fate of the Galaxy lies
on the Battlefield of Earth. “Over 1,000 pages of thrills, spills,
vicious aliens and noble humans. I found Battlefield Earth un-putdownable.” —Neil Gaiman “Battlefield Earth is a terrific story! The
carefully underplayed comedy I found it delicious. A masterpiece.”
—Robert A. Heinlein “Pulse-pounding mile-a-minute sci-fi action
adventure that does not stop. It is a masterpiece of popular adventure
science fiction.” —Brandon Sanderson “Space opera that hits the right
notes. It's provocative, exhilarating and genuinely enjoyable.”
—SCIFI.COM “Like the Harry Potter series, itʼs got concepts like good
vs. evil, the noble savage and the heroʼs journey—and people go crazy
over it!” —Dr. David Powers, Educator Awards and Accolades: Top 100
science fiction books Top three of the best 100 English language
novels of the 20th century by the Random House Modern Library Readers
Poll US Golden Scroll and Saturn Awards Tetradramma d'Oro Award
Gutenberg Award Read the novel that changed the shape of science
fiction * Over 4,000,000 copies sold * Translated in 25 languages *
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21st Century edition
withEmf
expanded
content:
author's
never-beforepublished handwritten notes & an exclusive author interview An
engaging read for STEM learning The imaginative diversity of the
novel's characters and alien races, its military artifacts and
striking technologies and mathematics make it the perfect motivation
for STEM learning. “Want to get your kid excited about STEM?
Battlefield Earth will give you the talking points, in fact, theyʼll
already be talking about it.” —S.G. Educator Accelerated Reader level
5.8, students earn 62 points Lexile 780 Discussion guide available for
book clubs and educators.

The Non-Tinfoil Guide to EMFs
A full-color pocket guide to using healing crystals to help you handle
the effects of electromagnetic fields (EMF), cell phones, and Wi-Fi •
Provides a directory of 35 healing crystals that can help support our
bodies and minds when we’re experiencing electromagnetic stress •
Explores in depth the use of 5 essential anti-electromagnetic
pollution crystals • Describes the symptoms of electromagnetic stress
and explains what crystals can do to protect us, what they can’t do,
and how to use them safely From appliances, televisions, and computers
to Wi-Fi and 4G and 5G cellular networks, in our modern world we are
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forward, we need to be aware of the increased exposure we are enduring
every day and the sneaky consequences this exposure can cause to us
and all living organisms. In this full-color pocket guide to using
crystals for EMF protection, Barbara Newerla explains what
electromagnetic pollution is, including the potential effects of 5G
technology, and how nature and humans alike are affected on different
levels. Describing the symptoms of electromagnetic stress and how we
can help reduce it, she explains what crystals can do to protect us,
what they can’t do, and how to use them safely, debunking many
misunderstandings in this area. She explores in depth the use of 5
essential anti-electromagnetic pollution crystals: tektite, smoky
quartz, clear quartz, rose quartz, and black tourmaline, while also
providing a directory of 35 healing crystals that can help support our
bodies and minds when we’re experiencing electromagnetic stress. This
small yet practical guide is the perfect first step to combatting the
unique stresses of our technologically complex world.

EMF Freedom
When Thomas Edison began wiring New York City with a direct current
electricity distribution system in the 1880s, he gave humankind the
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though, he
inadvertently opened a Pandora’s Box of unimaginable illness and
death. Dirty Electricity tells the story of Dr. Samuel Milham, the
scientist who first alerted the world about the frightening link
between occupational exposure to electromagnetic fields and human
disease. Milham takes readers through his early years and education,
following the twisting path that led to his discovery that most of the
twentieth century diseases of civilization, including cancer,
cardiovascular disease, diabetes, and suicide, are caused by
electromagnetic field exposure. In the second edition, he explains how
electrical exposure does its damage, and how electricity is causing
our current epidemics of asthma, diabetes and obesity. Dr. Milham
warns that because of the recent proliferation of radio frequency
radiation from cell phones and towers, terrestrial antennas, Wi-Fi and
Wi-max systems, broadband internet over power lines, and personal
electronic equipment, we may be facing a looming epidemic of morbidity
and mortality. In Dirty Electricity, he reveals the steps we must
take, personally and as a society, to coexist with this marvelous but
dangerous technology.

Principles and Applications in Nuclear Engineering
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ensures optimum and sustainable technological applications of natural
and induced radioactive materials in different industrial sectors.
This book presents some advanced applications in radiation effects,
thermal hydraulics, and radionuclide migration in the environment.
These scientific contributions from esteemed experts introduce some
nuclear safety principals, current knowledge about radiation types,
sources and applications, thermal properties of heat transfer media,
and the role of sorption in retarding radionuclide migration in the
environment. This book also covers the advances in identifying
radiation effects in dense gas-metal systems, application of dense
granular materials as high power targets in accelerator driven systems
and irradiation facilities, evaluation of boiling heat transfer in
narrow channels, and application of fluorescence quenching techniques
to monitor uranium migration.

EMF Book: Radiation Nation - Complete Guide to EMF
Protection & Safety
In Overpowered, radiation expert Martin Blank brings us the science of
electromagnetic fields (EMF) and their effects on health and the
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we learn
radiation comes not only from mobile phones but from many other
devices in our homes. Black shows us how to take steps in our daily
lives to reduce exposure. A fascinating and timely book that arms us
with all the information we need to keep ourselves and our families
safe.

Violent Peace
An Eye-Opening Guide for Anyone Who’s Plugged In Are we going to give
up our cell phones, laptops, and other electronics? Absolutely not.
But emerging scientific evidence reveals that the very innovations
that have changed our lives are also exposing us to an unprecedented
number of electromagnetic fields—and that it’s crucial we make
important changes to our home and work environments. Now, Ann Louise
Gittleman has created the first step-by-step manual for fortifying
your body, detoxifying your home, and protecting yourself and your
family from electronic pollution (and her powerful fixes are easier
than you might think!). Zapped is an empowering guide to living safely
with the gadgets we can’t live without.
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Fast Food Nation
The definitive guide on the contribution of electromagnetic fields to
cancer formation. Review the science (over 60 academic references) and
learn how test for EMFs, the best meters to buy, and strategies to
shield, mitigate, or avoid harmful exposure. “Brandon LaGreca has done
an extraordinary job of articulating the science underlying the EMF
health effects issue, the different types of EMFs that are ubiquitous
in our world, and the many steps that we can take to begin cleaning up
our electromagnetic environment.” —Charles Keen, EMF Services, LLC
Bonus afterword content: Find out what questions to ask when hiring an
EMF inspector, which providers to avoid, and how to select the best
meter for testing a home or office yourself. Cancer and EMF Radiation
details the science showing DNA damage from nonionizing EMFs,
mechanisms of action leading to cancer formation from EMF exposure,
and practical strategies to protect you and your family. Four
corroborating lines of evidence suggest EMFs are a far more
significant risk factor for the development of a number of cancers
than previously thought: 1. Experimental research showing DNA damage
from EMF exposure 2. Long-term epidemiological studies on cancer
development from EMF exposure 3. Mechanistic research on the effects
of EMFs on melatonin and calcium channels 4. Research from the U.S.
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documenting “clear evidence” of increased cancer growth from EMF
radiation in animal models Learn about these sources of EMFs: 1.
Microwave radiation—radiofrequency fields from mobile phones, smart
meters, and Wi-Fi networks 2. Low-frequency EMFs—AC electric and
magnetic fields from household wiring and connected devices 3. Voltage
transients—higher-frequency harmonics in the electrical grid known as
dirty electricity Protect yourself and your family from EMFs with
three practical and actionable strategies: 1. Avoid: Properly measure
EMFs to determine safe exposure. 2. Remediate: Change lighting and
alter electrical circuits to remove voltage transients. 3. Shield:
Employ technologies that effectively block EMF transmission into the
body.

Emf*d
"Can you really feel years younger & make unexplained symptoms vanish
with the click of a button? Investigative Health Journalist Nicolas
Pineault used to believe so, but there is an overwhelming amount of
independent scientific evidence linking electromagnetic fields (EMFs)
from wireless technologies with increased risks of cancer,
infertility, insomnia, and depression. This is a simple and
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exposure to this new 21st-century pollution without going back to the
Stone Age."--Publisher's description.

Health Risks from Exposure to Low Levels of Ionizing
Radiation
Level 7 is the diary of Officer X-127, who is assigned to stand guard
at the "Push Buttons," a machine devised to activate the atomic
destruction of the enemy, in the country’s deepest bomb shelter. Four
thousand feet underground, Level 7 has been built to withstand the
most devastating attack and to be self-sufficient for five hundred
years. Selected according to a psychological profile that assures
their willingness to destroy all life on Earth, those who are sent
down may never return. Originally published in 1959, and with over
400,000 copies sold, this powerful dystopian novel remains a horrific
vision of where the nuclear arms race may lead, and is an affirmation
of human life and love. Level 7 merits comparison to Huxley’s A Brave
New World and Orwell’s 1984 and should be considered a must-read by
all science fiction fans.
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All EMF*d Up (*Electromagnetic
Journey
Through
Wireless Radiation Poisoning Plus How You Can Protect
Yourself
A NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK OF 2020 New York Times bestselling
author Lesley M.M. Blume reveals how one courageous American reporter
uncovered one of the deadliest cover-ups of the 20th century—the true
effects of the atom bomb—potentially saving millions of lives. Just
days after the United States decimated Hiroshima and Nagasaki with
nuclear bombs, the Japanese surrendered unconditionally. But even
before the surrender, the US government and military had begun a
secret propaganda and information suppression campaign to hide the
devastating nature of these experimental weapons. The cover-up
intensified as Occupation forces closed the atomic cities to Allied
reporters, preventing leaks about the horrific long-term effects of
radiation which would kill thousands during the months after the
blast. For nearly a year the cover-up worked—until New Yorker
journalist John Hersey got into Hiroshima and managed to report the
truth to the world. As Hersey and his editors prepared his article for
publication, they kept the story secret—even from most of their New
Yorker colleagues. When the magazine published “Hiroshima” in August
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an instant
global
andYourself
inspired
pervasive
horror about the hellish new threat that America had unleashed. Since
1945, no nuclear weapons have ever been deployed in war partly because
Hersey alerted the world to their true, devastating impact. This
knowledge has remained among the greatest deterrents to using them
since the end of World War II. Released on the 75th anniversary of the
Hiroshima bombing, Fallout is an engrossing detective story, as well
as an important piece of hidden history that shows how one heroic
scoop saved—and can still save—the world.

Radiation Nation
Battlefield Earth
This book is the seventh in a series of titles from the National
Research Council that addresses the effects of exposure to low dose
LET (Linear Energy Transfer) ionizing radiation and human health.
Updating information previously presented in the 1990 publication,
Health Effects of Exposure to Low Levels of Ionizing Radiation: BEIR
V, this book draws upon new data in both epidemiologic and
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Ionizing
radiation
arisesYourself
from both
natural and
man-made sources and at very high doses can produce damaging effects
in human tissue that can be evident within days after exposure.
However, it is the low-dose exposures that are the focus of this book.
So-called “late” effects, such as cancer, are produced many years
after the initial exposure. This book is among the first of its kind
to include detailed risk estimates for cancer incidence in addition to
cancer mortality. BEIR VII offers a full review of the available
biological, biophysical, and epidemiological literature since the last
BEIR report on the subject and develops the most up-to-date and
comprehensive risk estimates for cancer and other health effects from
exposure to low-level ionizing radiation.

PEMF - The Fifth Element of Health
*One of Bloomberg's Best Books of the Year* The master geopolitical
forecaster and New York Times bestselling author of The Next 100 Years
focuses on the United States, predicting how the 2020s will bring
dramatic upheaval and reshaping of American government, foreign
policy, economics, and culture. In his riveting new book, noted
forecaster and bestselling author George Friedman turns to the future
of the United States. Examining the clear cycles through which the
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United States has
developed,
upheaved,
and solidified,
Friedman breaks down the coming years and decades in thrilling detail.
American history must be viewed in cycles--particularly, an eightyyear "institutional cycle" that has defined us (there are three such
examples--the Revolutionary War/founding, the Civil War, and World War
II), and a fifty-year "socio-economic cycle" that has seen the
formation of the industrial classes, baby boomers, and the middle
classes. These two major cycles are both converging on the late
2020s--a time in which many of these foundations will change. The
United States will have to endure upheaval and possible conflict, but
also, ultimately, increased strength, stability, and power in the
world. Friedman's analysis is detailed and fascinating, and covers
issues such as the size and scope of the federal government, the
future of marriage and the social contract, shifts in corporate
structures, and new cultural trends that will react to longer life
expectancies. This new book is both provocative and entertaining.

Alas, Babylon
5G is about to be rolled-out across many countries - but what are the
risks to your health? Dr Mercola, author of the most visited health
website, explains what electromagnetic fields are, where you find them
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in your daily life,
how they
affectToyou
the Yourself
proven toll
that they
have on conditions such as cancer, heart disease and neuropsychiatric
illnesses. Dr Mercola offers actionable strategies to protect yourself
at home, at work and out in the world, and to repair the damage done
at a cellular level.

Fallout
In 1961, reacting to U.S. government plans to survey, design, and
build fallout shelters, the president of the American Institute of
Architects, Philip Will, told the organization’s members that “all
practicing architects should prepare themselves to render this vital
service to the nation and to their clients.” In an era of nuclear
weapons, he argued, architectural expertise could “preserve us from
decimation.” In Fallout Shelter, David Monteyne traces the partnership
that developed between architects and civil defense authorities during
the 1950s and 1960s. Officials in the federal government tasked with
protecting American citizens and communities in the event of a nuclear
attack relied on architects and urban planners to demonstrate the
importance and efficacy of both purpose-built and ad hoc fallout
shelters. For architects who participated in this federal effort,
their involvement in the national security apparatus granted them
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nor the architectural profession was monolithic, however, and Monteyne
shows that architecture for civil defense was a contested and often
inconsistent project, reflecting specific assumptions about race,
gender, class, and power. Despite official rhetoric, civil defense
planning in the United States was, ultimately, a failure due to a lack
of federal funding, contradictions and ambiguities in fallout shelter
design, and growing resistance to its political and cultural
implications. Yet the partnership between architecture and civil
defense, Monteyne argues, helped guide professional design practice
and influenced the perception and use of urban and suburban spaces.
One result was a much-maligned bunker architecture, which was not so
much a particular style as a philosophy of building and urbanism that
shifted focus from nuclear annihilation to urban unrest.

Atomic Junction
THE BEST WAYS TO FIGHT CANCER AND HEAL YOUR BODY NATURALLY This
revised, updated edition of Russell L. Blaylock’s revolutionary guide
offers the latest cutting-edge information on how and why cancer
develops, why conventional treatments fail, and the critical role
inflammation plays in all stages of this deadly disease. Using the
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latest medical discoveries
and
mostToauthoritative
research,
Blaylock
reveals why essential natural compounds—vitamins, minerals, and
phytochemicals—can halt the spread of cancer. With the right
combination of diet and nutrition, patients can develop their built-in
immune mechanisms to stop the growth of cancer cells and protect their
bodies from the debilitating, sometimes lethal effects of
chemotherapy. In this new edition, you’ll discover: *The remarkable
role plant extracts play in killing and controlling cancer cells,
reducing the side effects of treatment, and relieving treatmentrelated depression, anxiety, and stress *The vitamins, fruits, and
over-the-counter special plant extracts that protect the heart and
brain against toxic effects of chemotherapy *The powerful mushroom
extract that stimulates anti-cancer immune cells selectively *Which
commonly used cooking oils can battle cancer and those that stimulate
cancer growth and spread *The truth about glutamine/glutamate and
cancer *Natural compounds that protect cells, tissues, and organs from
radiation damage and improve energy Plus: Why cancer becomes resistant
to some therapies • How a ketogenic diet starves cancer cells • How to
protect the heart against cardiac toxicity • How Vitamin C promotes
the beneficial effects of chemotherapy • How to transform cancer stem
cells back into regular stem cells • How flavonoids protect healthy
cells • Cancer’s link to diabetes, hypertension, and heart disease . .
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What the EMF?
Discusses the hidden dangers and health concerns of electromagnetic
frequency radiation that is emitted from technological devices that we
use everyday and offers practical advice on how to protect yourself
and your loved ones from harm.

Making the Nation Safer
A New York Times, USA Today, Wall Street Journal, and Amazon Charts
Bestseller! For fans of Hidden Figures, comes the incredible true
story of the women heroes who were exposed to radium in factories
across the U.S. in the early 20th century, and their brave and
groundbreaking battle to strengthen workers' rights, even as the fatal
poison claimed their own lives In the dark years of the First World
War, radium makes gleaming headlines across the nation as the fresh
face of beauty, and wonder drug of the medical community. From body
lotion to tonic water, the popular new element shines bright.
Meanwhile, hundreds of girls toil amidst the glowing dust of the
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radium-dial factories.
The
glittering
chemical
their
bodies
from head to toe; they light up the night like industrious fireflies.
With such a coveted job, these "shining girls" are the luckiest alive
— until they begin to fall mysteriously ill. And, until they begin to
come forward. As the women start to speak out on the corruption, the
factories that once offered golden opportunities ignore all claims of
the gruesome side effects. And as the fatal poison of the radium takes
hold, the brave shining girls find themselves embroiled in one of the
biggest scandals of America's early 20th century, and in a
groundbreaking battle for workers' rights that will echo for centuries
to come. A timely story of corporate greed and the brave figures that
stood up to fight for their lives, these women and their voices will
shine for years to come. Written with a sparkling voice and breakneck
pace, The Radium Girls fully illuminates the inspiring young women
exposed to the "wonder" substance of radium, and their awe-inspiring
strength in the face of almost impossible circumstances. Their courage
and tenacity led to life-changing regulations, research into nuclear
bombing, and ultimately saved hundreds of thousands of lives

Overpowered
World War III is over or is it? Superpowers race to fill the postwar
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series. In the next installment of David Poyer’s critically-acclaimed
series about war with China, mutual exhaustion after a massive nuclear
exchange is giving way to a Violent Peace. While Admiral Dan Lenson
motorcycles across a post-Armageddon US in search of his missing
daughter, his wife Blair Titus lands in a spookily deserted, riot-torn
Beijing to negotiate the reunification of Taiwan with the rest of
China, and try to create a democratic government. But a CIA-sponsored
Islamic insurgency in Xianjiang province is hurtling out of control.
Andres Korzenowski, a young case officer, must decide whether ex-SEAL
Master Chief Teddy Oberg—now the leader of a ruthless jihad—should be
extracted, left in place, or terminated. Meanwhile, Captain Cheryl
Staurulakis and USS Savo Island are recalled to sea, to forestall a
Russian fleet intent on grabbing a resource-rich Manchuria. The
violent and equivocal termination of the war between China and the
Allies has brought not peace, but dangerous realignments in the
endless game of great power chess. Will the end of one world war
simply be the signal for the beginning of another?

Fallout Shelter
Hiroshima is the story of six people--a clerk, a widowed seamstress, a
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German
Catholic priest--who lived through the greatest single manmade
disaster in history. In vivid and indelible prose, Pulitzer Prizewinner John Hersey traces the stories of these half-dozen individuals
from 8:15 a.m. on August 6, 1945, when Hiroshima was destroyed by the
first atomic bomb ever dropped on a city, through the hours and days
that followed. Almost four decades after the original publication of
this celebrated book, Hersey went back to Hiroshima in search of the
people whose stories he had told, and his account of what he
discovered is now the eloquent and moving final chapter of Hiroshima.

Hiroshima
An innovative account of the first nuclear programme in independent
Africa, centring on the promises and perils of atomic research in
Ghana.

Building the H Bomb
The classic apocalyptic novel that stunned the world.
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Curing Electromagnetic
Hypersensitivity
Learn easy, step-by-step solutions for managing EMF exposure and
creating a healthy environment for you and your family! When it comes
to managing our health, most of us think of regular exercise, healthy
eating, limiting the toxins in our water and food supply. What we
haven't been trained to consider is our exposure to invisible
electromagnetic fields (EMFs) created by the myriad of electronic
devices that surround us every day. There is a growing body of
evidence that EMF fields create numerous downstream health effects. It
was this discovery, along with her own personal EMF sensitivity and
experience working with clients around the world, that led Risa Suzuki
to write her book, What the EMF? How to Protect Your Home from EMF
Exposure, Improve Sleep, Reduce Anxiety, and Live a Happier, Healthier
Life! Risa uses her training and experience as a certified Building
Biology Environmental Consultant to test and clear EMFs and toxins to
create healthier homes and workspaces. In addition to sharing
foundational knowledge of the different types of fields to consider,
Risa provides you with an easy, step-by-step framework to guide you
through all aspects of clearing EMFs in your home. Don't worry, you
don't need to have extensive technical knowledge, Risa shares all of
her secrets, practical tips and instructions for each room of the
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home, showing you
how to Emf
bestWhat
manage
EMF exposure―that
only her
private clients have been privy to until now! This behind-the-scenes
view shows you how to avoid the mistakes and EMF "gotchas" most people
make, and how to understand EMFs in a way that makes sense. No matter
where you are on your EMF journey, this is the perfect resource to
have―helping answer any questions that come up along the way. In this
book you'll discover: What EMFs are, how they affect your health and
the different types of fields found in your home and where they
typically fall off. How to identify and avoid the most common mistakes
made by DIYers. How to manage EMF exposure outside of the home.
Methods for recognizing and managing the early stages of EMF symptoms
and sensitivities. Nutritional and holistic practices that help combat
the downstream effects of EMFs. Room-by-room checklists for managing
EMF exposure and creating a safe space for you and your family. and
much more! EMFs represent a legitimate concern in our technologyinfused world. However, by making thoughtful and simple adjustments to
our environment, such concerns can be mitigated. Join Risa as she
takes the confusion and frustration out of navigating EMFs and walks
you through the same simple and straightforward approach she uses with
her clients. Ready to begin your journey? Click here to purchase your
copy.
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The Effects of
Nuclear
War
A field-tested guide to surviving a nuclear attack, written by a
revered civil defense expert. This edition of Cresson H. Kearny’s
iconic Nuclear War Survival Skills (originally published in 1979),
updated by Kearny himself in 1987 and again in 2001, offers expert
advice for ensuring your family’s safety should the worst come to
pass. Chock-full of practical instructions and preventative measures,
Nuclear War Survival Skills is based on years of meticulous scientific
research conducted by Oak Ridge National Laboratory. Featuring a new
introduction by ex-Navy SEAL Don Mann, this book also includes:
instructions for six different fallout shelters, myths and facts about
the dangers of nuclear weapons, tips for maintaining an adequate food
and water supply, a foreword by “the father of the hydrogen bomb,”
physicist Dr. Edward Teller, and an “About the Author” note by Eugene
P. Wigner, physicist and Nobel Laureate. Written at a time when global
tensions were at their peak, Nuclear War Survival Skills remains
relevant in the dangerous age in which we now live.

Zapped
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efficiency of
our key infrastructures â€" transportation, information and
telecommunications systems, health systems, the electric power grid,
emergency response units, food and water supplies, and others â€" make
them susceptible to terrorist attacks. Making the Nation Safer
discusses technical approaches to mitigating these vulnerabilities. A
broad range of topics are covered in this book, including: Nuclear and
radiological threats, such as improvised nuclear devices and â€œdirty
bombs;â€ Bioterrorism, medical research, agricultural systems and
public health; Toxic chemicals and explosive materials; Information
technology, such as communications systems, data management, cyber
attacks, and identification and authentication systems; Energy
systems, such as the electrical power grid and oil and natural gas
systems; Transportation systems; Cities and fixed infrastructures,
such as buildings, emergency operations centers, and tunnels; The
response of people to terrorism, such as how quality of life and
morale of the population can be a target of terrorists and how people
respond to terrorist attacks; and Linked infrastructures, i.e. the
vulnerabilities that result from the interdependencies of key systems;
In each of these areas, there are recommendations on how to
immediately apply existing knowledge and technology to make the nation
safer and on starting research and development programs that could
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against future threats. The book also discusses issues affecting the
governmentâ€™s ability to carry out the necessary science and
engineering programs and the important role of industry, universities,
and states, counties, and cities in homeland security efforts. A long
term commitment to homeland security is necessary to make the nation
safer, and this book lays out a roadmap of how science and engineering
can assist in countering terrorism.

Nuclear War Survival Skills
You probably know that food, water, sunlight, and oxygen are required
for life, but there is a fifth element of health that is equally vital
and often overlooked: The Earth’s magnetic field and its corresponding
PEMFs (pulsed electromagnetic fields). The two main components of
Earth’s PEMFs, the Schumann and Geomagnetic frequencies, are so
essential that NASA and the Russian space program equip their
spacecrafts with devices that replicate these frequencies. These
frequencies are absolutely necessary for the human body’s circadian
rhythms, energy production, and even keeping the body free from pain.
But there is a big problem on planet earth right now, rather, a
twofold problem, as to why we are no longer getting these lifePage 27/43
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nurturing energies
of theEmf
earth.
book we’ll
explore
the
current problem and how the new science of PEMF therapy (a branch of
energy medicine), based on modern quantum field theory, is the
solution to this problem, with the many benefits listed below: •
eliminate pain and inflammation naturally • get deep, rejuvenating
sleep • increase your energy and vitality • feel younger, stronger,
and more flexible • keep your bones strong and healthy • help your
body with healing and regeneration • improve circulation and heart
health • plus many more benefits

EMF Book
Written by world-renowned scientists, this volume portrays the
possible direct and indirect devastation of human health from a
nuclear attack. The most comprehensive work yet produced on this
subject, The Medical Implications of Nuclear War includes an overview
of the potential environmental and physical effects of nuclear
bombardment, describes the problems of choosing who among the injured
would get the scarce medical care available, addresses the nuclear
arms race from a psychosocial perspective, and reviews the medical
needs--in contrast to the medical resources likely to be
available--after a nuclear attack. "It should serve as the definitive
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The Radium Girls
Electromagnetic fields and radiation are everywhere - near power
lines, computers, radio and television signals, microwave ovens,
toasters, alarm clocks and everyday electrical appliances. The media
are warning of the possible hazards of EMFs and EMR and recent studies
suggest that they cause leukaemia in children and breast and brain
cancer in adults. This book gives facts about the dangers, revealing
that most of us are exposed to radiation and electromagnetic fields
everyday. It advises which levels to worry about, and how to minimize
the risks. It is also a sourcebook for citizens seeking action from
utility companies, employers, manufacturers and governmental agencies.

Migraine
What are the inter-connections between AI, U.S, China, Big Tech and
the worlds use of Facial Recognition, Bio-Metrics, Drones, Smart
Phones, Smart Cities, IoT, VR, Mixed Reality, 5G, Robotics,
Cybernetics, & Bio-Digital Social Programming? We will cover present,
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emerging and future
threats
Artificial
Intelligence
Big Tech,
including technology that can be used for assassination or to control
humanities ability to have free formed thoughts without AI Bio-Digital
Social Programming. The book will cover Cyborgs, Super Intelligence
and how it can form, and in what ways it can travel undetected through
The AI Global Network as it connects with the internet and the Human
Bio-Digital Network. This book takes you in a simple way to understand
what is Artificial Intelligence, and step by step, it takes the
average reader through a process to understand very difficult concepts
in a simplistic way. Every human being has the same brain, and same
capacity to access abilities to think deep, and have insights that can
better our world, in a safe way. The AI Organization hopes, the common
person understands the coming age of AI, Robotics and 5G, and the
dangers it poses as well as the positives. We also hope, scientists
and big tech take one step back and think to innovate AI, in a more
responsible fashion using an algorithm that takes every possible angle
into consideration, to safeguard life. We will discuss what type of
risk management and the components of this algorithm in the book, as
well as the cultural aspects of AI. This AI book is meant to safeguard
humanities interest, and we hope it receives acceptance from all
people, may you be liberal, conservative, religious, atheist, the
government, media or just a scientist doing what you cherish.
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IN THE NEWS Podcast — Building the H Bomb: A Personal History Hosted
by Milt Rosenberg (1590 WCGO), 25 June 2015 Building the H-Bomb: The
Big Idea APS News, June 2015 (Volume 24, Number 6) Behind the Making
of a Super Bomb The Washington Post, 22 May 2015 Hydrogen Bomb
Physicist's Book Runs Afoul of Energy Department The New York Times,
23 March 2015 More In this engaging scientific memoir, Kenneth Ford
recounts the time when, in his mid-twenties, he was a member of the
team that designed and built the first hydrogen bomb. He worked with —
and relaxed with — scientific giants of that time such as Edward
Teller, Enrico Fermi, Stan Ulam, John von Neumann, and John Wheeler,
and here offers illuminating insights into the personalities, the
strengths, and the quirks of these men. Well known for his ability to
explain physics to nonspecialists, Ford also brings to life the
physics of fission and fusion and provides a brief history of nuclear
science from the discovery of radioactivity in 1896 to the ten-megaton
explosion of “Mike” that obliterated a Pacific Island in 1952. Ford
worked at both Los Alamos and Princeton's Project Matterhorn, and
brings out Matterhorn's major, but previously unheralded contribution
to the development of the H bomb. Outside the lab, he drove a battered
Chevrolet around New Mexico, a bantam motorcycle across the country,
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and a British roadster
around
New Jersey.
Part of
the charm
of Ford's
book is the way in which he leavens his well-researched descriptions
of the scientific work with brief tales of his life away from weapons.
Contents:The Big IdeaThe ProtagonistsThe ChoiceThe Scientists, the
Officials, and the PresidentNuclear EnergySome PhysicsGoing WestA New
WorldThe Classical SuperCalculating and TestingConstructing
MatterhornAcademia CowersNew Mexico, New York, and New JerseyThe
Garwin DesignClimbing MatterhornMore Than a Boy Readership: A memoir
for general readership in the history of science. Key Features:It
contains real physics, clearly presented for non-specialistsCombining
historical scholarship and his own recollections, the author offers
important insights into the people and the work that led to the first
H bombPersonal anecdotes enliven the bookKeywords:Nuclear
Weapons;Atomic Weapons;H Bomb;Thermonuclear Weapons;Nuclear
Physics;Nuclear History;Thermonuclear History;Los Alamos;Edward
Teller;Stanislav Ulam;John Wheeler;Project MatterhornReviews: “It was
a great treat to read a book that's well-written, informative, and
gets the science right. It is these personal recollections and
descriptions; the fact that it is a personal and first-hand account of
a unique time in history and a remarkable scientific and technical
achievement that made this book so enthralling. This is an engaging
account of a young scientist involved in a remarkable project.” P
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valuable
resource for anyone interested in the history of the H bomb and its
role in the Cold War, and in how that work affected the life and
career of an individual involved.” Physics Today "Personal memories
are the book's greatest strength. Ford doesn't glorify, or apologize
for, his work on the H-bomb. He simply tells it as it was. As a
result, this is an engagingly human glimpse into the world of physics
in the US in the early 1950s." Physics World

The Viral Video Manifesto: Why Everything You Know is Wrong
and How to Do What Really Works
Explores the homogenization of American culture and the impact of the
fast food industry on modern-day health, economy, politics, popular
culture, entertainment, and food production.

The Storm Before the Calm
Do persons exposed to radiation suffer genetic effects that threaten
their yet-to-be-born children? Researchers are concluding that the
genetic risks of radiation are less than previously thought. This
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survivors in Hiroshima and Nagasaki--the population that can provide
the greatest insight into this critical issue. Assembled here for the
first time are papers representing more than 40 years of research.
These documents reveal key results related to radiation's effects on
pregnancy termination, sex ratio, congenital defects, and early
mortality of children. Edited by two of the principal architects of
the studies, J. V. Neel and W. J. Schull, the volume also offers an
important comparison with studies of the genetic effects of radiation
on mice. The wealth of technical details will be immediately useful to
geneticists and other specialists. Policymakers will be interested in
the overall conclusions and discussion of future studies.

Cancer and EMF Radiation
The many manifestations of migraine can vary dramatically from one
patient to another, even within the same patient at different times.
Among the most compelling and perplexing of these symptoms are the
strange visual hallucinations and distortions of space, time, and body
image which migraineurs sometimes experience. Portrayals of these
uncanny states have found their way into many works of art, from the
heavenly visions of Hildegard von Bingen to Alice in Wonderland. Dr.
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to play in each individual's life.

Dirty Electricity
Creating the next YouTube blockbuster is easier than you think!
Includes more than 100 QR Codes linking to successful viral videos!
"These guys are the viral experts, and they show you the way in clear,
concise language. This is the first recipe for virality that I buy."
-- KENT NICHOLS, cocreator of viral phenomenon AskANinja.com One
Saturday morning in 2006, Stephen Voltz and Fritz Grobe dropped 500
Mentos mints into 100 bottles of Coke in front of a video camera.
Their video went viral in a matter of hours, and before they knew it,
David Letterman, Conan O'Brien, and NPR were calling. Since then, more
than 100 million people have watched The Extreme Diet Coke & Mentos
Experiments. Why? Because Voltz and Grobe did everything right. Now,
in The Viral Video Manifesto, they explain how you can make a video
guaranteed to pack a major punch by applying four core principles: Be
True . . . Don't fake it. Make it real. Don't Waste My Time . . . Get
down to business right away. Be Unforgettable . . . Show us something
we've never seen before. It's All About Humanity . . . An emotional
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Disconnect
Children's health has clearly improved over the past several decades.
Significant and positive gains have been made in lowering rates of
infant mortality and morbidity from infectious diseases and accidental
causes, improved access to health care, and reduction in the effects
of environmental contaminants such as lead. Yet major questions still
remain about how to assess the status of children's health, what
factors should be monitored, and the appropriate measurement tools
that should be used. Children's Health, the Nation's Wealth: Assessing
and Improving Child Health provides a detailed examination of the
information about children's health that is needed to help policy
makers and program providers at the federal, state, and local levels.
In order to improve children's health -- and, thus, the health of
future generations -- it is critical to have data that can be used to
assess both current conditions and possible future threats to
children's health. This compelling book describes what is known about
the health of children and what is needed to expand the knowledge. By
strategically improving the health of children, we ensure healthier
future generations to come.
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for
Cancer
Patients
EVERYONE KNOWS MOBILE PHONES ARE SAFE. IF THEY WEREN'T, WE'D ALREADY
KNOW ABOUT IT, RIGHT? That is perhaps the greatest disconnect of our
age. As research scientists ate now demonstrating, mobile-phone
radiation can damage the human body's cells – leading to memory loss,
and increased risk of cancer, reduced sperm counts, and neurological
diseases such as Alzheimer's and possibly even autism. Mobile phones,
it seems, are not as safe as we had supposed. In this riveting expose,
Dr Devra Davis, respected epidemiologist and founding director of the
toxicology and environmental studies board at the United States
National Academy of Sciences, clearly outlines the dangers posed by
mobile-phone radiation – particularly to children, whose growing
brains are especially vulnerable. Drawing o interviews with key
players within the trillion-dollar mobile-phone industry and
presenting a range of recent and long-suppressed research, Dr Davis
makes a compelling case for changing the way we make and use mobile
phones. For the close to five billion mobile-phone users worldwide,
this truly is essential reading. 'A critically important book that is
a must-read for parents and policy makers. A surprising, welldocumented, and compelling call for action.' - Phil Lee, MD, former
United States assistant secretary of health 'An amazing and important
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safe for
humans? The 'don't ask, don't tell' approach of the industry is
irresponsible at best, criminal at worst. Read and learn why and how
to protect yourself and your loved ones,' - Mark Hyman, MD, author of
The UltraMind Solution and chairman of the Institute for Functional
Medicine

The Medical Implications of Nuclear War
An Invisible Danger on the Rise You eat organic and non-GMO food. You
only drink purified water. You take care of yourself and your family's
health. But could there be a silent, invisible danger causing
potential harm to you and your loved ones? There could. And it's
called electromagnetic frequency (EMF) radiation and it's one of
fastest growing health issues facing our society. EMF radiation
produced by modern technology such as cell phones, tablets, laptops,
Wi-Fi, and smart meters is an emerging health threat, and we are all
guinea pigs in a giant experiment with many unknown consequences. But
Aren't These Technologies Regulated and Safe? Surely the government
and other regulatory agencies make sure these technologies are
completely safe before they are approved for wide-spread use, right?
Think again. Ninety-five percent of American adults use cell phones
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increasingly becoming dependent on wireless devices. And yet none of
these technologies have been proven safe to humans for long-term
exposure. In fact, science confirms that the EMF emitted from common
electronic devices can cause definite biological changes in the body,
and mounting research has already shown it can lead to a long list of
health concerns – some of which can be pretty serious. The explosive
use of mobile devices only occurred over the last twenty years, yet we
have only scratched the surface of what technology is yet to come.
Children born today will be exposed to much higher doses of EMF
radiation than those born just ten years ago. What are the
ramifications and what can we do now to minimize the fallout? Is There
a Solution? Fortunately, there are simple and effective steps you can
take to minimize the risks of dirty electricity. Education is key.
With a foreword by Bulletproof's Dave Asprey, Radiation Nation is infopacked with all the essential education you need to make smart choices
to stay safe when it comes to technology. In Radiation Nation, you
will learn: » The most practical precautions to protect yourself and
your loved ones from EMF radiation » What EMF radiation is and how it
affects the body biologically » The major health risks including
fertility issues for both men and women, DNA damage, cell mutation,
cancer and other serious health risks » The EMF sources of greatest
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concern » What is
5G and Emf
whatWhat
are the
possible
risks
» The
latest scientific studies broken down by disease or condition » How
EMF radiation specifically affects children and those suffering with
electromagnetic hypersensitivity » Why the current safety standards
for EMF are insufficient and need to be rewritten » Do stickers,
diodes, harmonizers and other products marketing as protection have
any grounding in science?

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE Dangers to Humanity
First-hand account of wireless radiation poisoning and experiences inRecovery guided by European physicians, -Personal Home Protection from
Wireless Radiation, - Safer Travel, - DIY Building of Faraday
Shelters, -Obtaining a Diagnosis, -Social Security Disability, - And
How to Survive in a world that is All EMF*d Up.

Crystal Protection from 5G and EMF Pollution
Electromagnetic Fields (EMFs) cannot be seen, therefore it is hard to
imagine they would have an impact on our health. However, the evidence
outlined in this expose shows us that nothing could be further from
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the truth. Cell Radiation
phones, WiFi
systems,
electrical
SMART meters,
towers, and microwave relay transmission stations are all having a
cumulative affect on the our health.Dr. Plourde has pulled together
the studies that prove the cells of the body act as antennas and are
impacted by the constant bombardment of radio frequencies. Consumers
have embraced these technologies worldwide, as there are now 7 billion
wireless devices in operation. The more sensitive are already feeling
the effects and eventually everyone will be impacted.How many are
developing headaches, migraines, and skin rashes that doctors are
unable to determine the cause? Health issues will become more and more
common for people as radiation has a cumulative effect.
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